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This request accompanies a single-family building permit on this property.  The permit number is 2402-

029.  The project entails demolishing the older single-family home that currently exists on the lot and 

constructing a new single-family home.  The lot is in the generally mapped seismic and slide potential 

zones that are broadly shown on the north end of the island.   No other hazard areas exist regarding this 

property.   The slope across the site from back to front is about 7%. 


